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August 29, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about fair elections. An election is nine weeks away.

Director DeJoy has been working to dismantle mail service including re-

moving postboxes from nearby Oakland. Director Ratcliffe has decided to

stop briefing Congress on the illegal Russian moves to support your rein-

stallment. You continue to illegally use your office to campaign and hint

at refusing to leave. Secretary Esper has remained quiet about whether he

would stop you. These are the sorts of moves that President Carter spent

his retirement calling out around the world when the US was looked to as

a beacon of Democracy.

Please assure me that you will brief Congress and deliver mail in sup-

port of fair elections.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our democracy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


